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Freedom of Information Request 20 122 
 

Our Reference:   FOI 20 122 / AA / LB / SM  
Name:      
Date:     10 August 2020 
Address:      
 

 
Dear  
 
Further to your Freedom of Information Request, please find the Trust’s response below: 
 
Under the Freedom Of Information Act, I would like to request data on the number of Health Practitioners 
that have returned to the NHS under your Foundation Trust to support it during COVID-19, including retired 
practitioners who have returned to service and those who have rejoined the NHS. 
 
Humber Teaching NHS Foundation Trust have recorded that 12 Health Practitioners have returned 
to the Trust during COVID-19. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Freedom of Information Team 
Humber Teaching NHS Foundation Trust  
Mary Seacole Building 
Willerby Hill 
Willerby  
HU10 6ED 

 
https://www.humber.nhs.uk/about-our-trust/freedom-of-information-enquiry-form.htm 
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